
CENWP-OD-D 12/15/2022 
 
MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD 22TDA17  

 
SUBJECT: PUD forced outage 

 
 
On 11/28/22 at 1024 N Wasco PUD was forced out of service due to excessive buildup on intake 
fish screens. When the unit is forced out of service the bypass system is activated with only 
several minutes of attraction flow loss. Reports from PUD were ‘millions of shad’. Debris and 
shad were cleaned off and unit was returned on 11/29/22 at 1320. 

 
 

A. Species –Shad 
B. Origin –NA 
C. Length –juvenile  
D. Marks and tags –NA 
E. Marks and Injuries found on carcass –NA 
F. Cause and Time of Death -NA 
G. Future and Preventative Measures – Rick Martinson will be talking with the PUD to 

discuss how to avoid this issue in the future. 
 
 
The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers is reporting on the incident reported by Wasco PUD and the 
potential impacts to fish and/or fish passage conditions at The Dalles. This incident is not the 
responsibility of the Corps. We report it here for regional awareness. 

 
 

 
Sincerely,   

TDA Project Fisheries 


